
Dereel has been selected as one 
of the first release Fixed Wireless 
sites to benefit from the rollout of 
the National Broadband Network.

High-speed* broadband delivered 
over the NBN has the potential to 
revolutionise the way we connect 

Dear Resident,
You are invited to a community 
information session

NBN high-speed* broadband is coming 
to Dereel so you are invited to an information 
session.

For more information call the

NBN Co Solutions Centre on 1800 881 816 
email info@nbnco.com.au or visit our website at www.nbnco.com.au

with one another, from health and 
education to lifestyle and business.

You are invited to come and 

meet members of  the NBN Co 

team to learn about Fixed 

Wireless and NBN’s proposal 

at Dereel.

When: Tuesday 6 December 2011

Where: Dereel Town Hall & Community Centre

Swamp Road, Dereel

Time: 2.00pm – 4.00pm or

6.00pm – 8.00pm

There is no need to make an appointment – feel free to drop in at any time.

Community Information Session

Proposed Facility Location – Dereel

* NBN Co is designing the NBN to be capable of delivering these speeds to NBN Co’s wholesale customers (RSPs). Speeds actually 
achieved by retail customers (end users) will depend on a number of factors including the quality of their equipment and in-premises 
connection, the broadband plans offered by their RSP and how their RSP designs its network to cater for multiple end users.


